FRANKLIN COUNTY

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

BrAD PECK ROCKY MULLEN CLINT DIDIER
DistrICT 1 DISTRICT 2 DisTtrICT 3
KEITH JOHNSON
COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR

March 8, 2022

Piper Mitchell
Re: THIRTY-FOUR YEARS OF SERVICE TO FRANKLIN COUNTY
Dear Piper Mitchell:

On behalf of Franklin County, | would like to express our gratitude for your faithful service in the
Franklin County Assessor’s Office starting August 3, 1987 through March 31, 2022 as the Chief
Deputy Assessor. Your contributions to the County and your years of service have been
invaluable.

Please accept this Certificate of Appreciation for your dedication and professionalism. We hope
you know just how much we respect you and have valued you as our colleague. You will be
missed at Franklin County.

int Didter, Chair
Board of Commissioners
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